From:

Sent: 28 March 2014 2213
To: LDF Consultation
Subject: Mew builds in Baildon

Dear Sir/Madsam

I would like to say how mwuch I oppose the building of up to 450 new houses in Baildon.
We live in the area near the proposed new buildings. We are concerned because we feel
there are already too many new houses. We have real problems travelling up and down
Browgate hecause of the intensity of traffic especially early mornings and arcund tea
Eime. TWe do not have enough places in local schools or wedical facilities to cope
wikth extra people. EBaildon has a minimum of shops and facilities generally extra
housing will hring extra strain. Please be aware of how strongly we feel sbout loss
of green fields. We don't want Baildon to be one large housing estate wmithout any
green areas.

Yours sincerely




